
 

www.walkandrun.org 
Contact Angela (angela@pregnancyclinic.org) or Sharon (patten.s@pregnancyclinic.org) with questions. 

POST EVENT TEAM WRAP UP EMAIL 
Church Captain – Thank you so much for leading a team during this year’s Walk and Run for Life! 

We recommend sending one final email to your team, thanking them for participating, and 

reminding them of why it was important.  

Here’s a sample for you to modify as needed. 

 

Dear <Team Name>, 

Thank you so much for being on this year’s team for the Walk and Run for Life. We had so much fun 

<at the Tailgate, walking/running, etc.> As a team, we ended up raising <$XXX> for the Pregnancy 

Clinic Ministry!! 

These funds will be used to help the Pregnancy Clinic reach and minister to women and men in our 

community who are considering abortion. They offer free pregnancy tests, ultrasounds, STD testing, 

education, and material aid – but most importantly, they share the hope that we have in Jesus.  

I’m so glad that you were able to Walk and Run wwith me as we raised funds and awareness for this 

important ministry. 

You can learn more about the Pregnancy Clinic, and how to get involved, on their website at: 

www.helphopeandhealing.org. 

Some final notes for you: 

 Don’t forget to send personal thank yous to everyone who contributed to you. You can find a 

list of all your sponsors on your FundEasy page.  

 Also, your FundEasy page will be active for another month, so if you want, you can share it 

one more time. 

Thanks again for participating! See you next Sunday! 

<insert your closing salutation here> 
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